
 

3/30/2020 

 

Dear Fellow Collectors and Dealers; 

 

Oregon is behind the nationwide curve of the spread of COVID 19 pandemic. Current projections are 

that Oregon will get hit, and hit hard, well into late spring or early summer. 

 

Seven Feathers Casino Resort is now closed. A reopening date has not been announced. 

 

Out of concern for the well being of our fellow collectors and dealers, it is with great regret that I must 

notify you that the 2020 JSABC Show and Sale, scheduled to be held at Seven Feathers in Canyonville, 

Oregon on June 6th, has been cancelled. 

 

With that said, please accept my sincere apologies. Refunds to all dealers that have pre-paid are being 

mailed today.   

 

Best of luck to all. Please stay safe and healthy. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
 

Bruce Silva 

Show Chairman 

 


